
From schmidtz@email.arizona.edu Tue Feb 23 16:32:17 2010
Date: Mon, 08 Feb 2010 15:45:04 -0700
From: David Schmidtz <schmidtz@email.arizona.edu>
To: Matt Brown <mattfsubrown@gmail.com>,
    Gayle Siegel <gayles@email.arizona.edu>
Cc: Chris Maloney <maloney@U.Arizona.EDU>
Subject: Re: Pincione

Thanks so much for this, Matt.  

Next question: Where are we in terms of delivering the 2009 check?  We
have no plans to spend it any time soon, but I'm pretty sure we'll need
to have it before we actually make the offer.  Gayle and I won't deposit
the check until the offer is approved at this end.  

Dave

On 2/8/10 1:16 PM, "Matt Brown" <mattfsubrown@gmail.com> wrote:

     David,
     
     our board is ok with moving ahead with Pincione as the Koch
     professor.
     
     matt


